ANOTHER STEP TOWARDS

ABERFORD NEIGHBOURHOOD
DEVELOPMENT PLAN

There is to be a

DROP- IN EVENT

AT

THE VILLAGE HALL
ON

SUNDAY, 5" FEBRUARY 2017
BETWEEN 11 a.m. and 3 p.m.

The Plan is now at an advanced draft stage and
contains policies and proposals relating to individual
sites and buildings within and around the village.

Please do come along and let us know whether or not
you agree with what is being proposed.

All are welcome to attend.



